
 

       

     

 

24 April 2020 

Dear Lesley, 

I hope you are keeping well and safe. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee report on 

Fuel Poverty, which has been laid today.  

I look forward to receiving a formal response from you six weeks from the date of publication, by 10 June . 

Given the current Coronavirus Covid-19 pandemic, if you foresee any difficulties in meeting this deadline, 

please ask your officials to notify the Committee Clerking Team. 

I will ensure that you are kept informed of the Committee’s plans with regard to your response, and the 

next steps for the Committee’s work in this area. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mike Hedges AM 

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

Lesley Griffiths AM 

Minister for Environment, Energy and Rural Affairs 


